
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist 
Date: April 13, 2023 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2022OPA-0196 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2022OPA-0196. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective. OIG notes that the Named Employee’s interview transcript is not yet available in 
the casefile and asks that this be uploaded once available to OPA.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Public Safety Audit and Investigation Specialist  

                           


